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Comments: My family has had property in the dunes for 96 years. When | was young | enjoyed the use of a
Cushman Traxter and Honda 110 three-wheeler and continue to support the use of OHVs in the dunes and
recognize their importance to our local economy. Noise from the use of OHVs is an issue that cannot be ignored.
At times the noise levels are unbearable and make it extremely difficult to live and recreate in the ODNRA and
surrounding communities.

The ODNRA was established so that all types of recreation could be enjoyed in the diverse and unique sand
dunes of the Oregon Coast. Now the dunes are a free-for-all with several deaths per year, excessive litter and a
disregard for the well-being of the surrounding communities. We do not need higher levels of unenforceable
noise regulations. We need adequate policing to enforce the laws that currently exist.



